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Young Mothers’ Provision 
 
Head Teacher 
Hugh McAninch  HT Baldragon Academy 
Co-ordinator  
Samantha Lowe Depute Head Teacher  
Support 
Jill Honeyman               Principal Teacher of Guidance  
Maureen King Young Mothers’ Support worker 
 
Jessie Porter Nursery 
Fiona Ferrier  HT Jessie Porter Nursery 
Jackie Lamb                Senior Early Years Practitioner 
 
 
If you feel you need any additional information about the YMP 
and what it could provide for either yourself or someone you 
know, please don’t hesitate to call. Telephone 436196 and ask 
for Mrs Honeyman, or 435684 and ask for Miss King.   
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Sharing Information 

The aim of this leaflet is to inform you about the 
responsibility Baldragon Academy Young Mothers’ Provision 
and the staff within Jessie Porter Nursery have towards 
caring for and protecting you and your baby. 
 
Staff Responsibility 

Sharing information about people receiving services is good 
working practice between professional people who are 
supporting children and young people in Dundee and 
elsewhere. 

When you join the YMP, your own details and those of your 
baby may be shared with other professionals to best support 
you, your baby and your family (e.g. School Nurse, Health 
Visitor, Family Nurse, Midwife, Social Work).  
 
 
Why is information shared? 

The purpose of sharing information is to ensure you and your 
baby receive the services and care you need when you need 
them. 

It also means that you do not have to keep giving the same 
information to different people over and over again. 

Information is confidential and only shared with other 
professionals in the best interests of you and your baby. 

 
 

Contacts 

If you would like advice, to share information or ask anything 
about you or your baby, please don’t hesitate to call.  
 
Contact the YMP Co-ordinator, Mrs. Lowe (436176) or the 
Head Teacher, Jessie Porter Nursery, Fiona Ferrier 
(436513) 
 
You may also seek advice from the Senior Nurse Child 
Protection (668842) directly.  Further contacts and details 
are given overleaf. 
 

 


